
SMS Sunday Message: October 6  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal of 
Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week of 
October 7 - October 11.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family 
via email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday Messages 
tab. 
 

● We have a few sporting events this week.  On Monday, October 7, our 

Volleyball team will be at home against Liberty Christian Academy at 

4:30 pm.  Also on Monday, October 7, our Cross Country team will have a 

meet at home against Dunbar Middle School at 5 pm.  On Thursday, 

October 10, our Football team will be at home against the Amherst B 

Team at 5 pm.  Let’s come out and cheer our student-athletes to victory. 

Go Spartans! 

 

● We had a great Homecoming Week last week!  Students enjoyed our 

themes each day, came together to play against Dunbar Middle School, 

and our Homecoming Dance was a fun event to end the week.  A big 

thanks to Ms. Bullock, our SCA sponsor, our SCA, all staff, and parents 

who made this possible! 

 

● The SMS National Junior Honor Society will continue to collect donations 

for the people of the Bahamas through October 17th.  Please bring 

personal hygiene items, cleaning supplies and tarps for shelter. 

Bahamians need supplies for babies, for bedding and for insect repellent 

to prevent the spread of Malaria and Dengue Fever.  All donations can be 

brought to Mr. Bremer in the front lobby in the mornings.  Thank you in 

advance. 

 

● Our Sandusky Middle School Art Department will be having a Panera Night 

on October 8th from 4 - 8 pm at the Panera Bread on 3911 Wards Road. 



When you show the actual or electronic flier to the cashier, our SMS Art 

Department will receive 20% back.  We look forward to seeing our 

Spartan community there!  

 

● This Friday will begin Fall Break for all students in Lynchburg City 

Schools.  Students will not be in school from Friday, October 11 through 

Tuesday, October 15.  Students will return to school on Wednesday, 

October 16.  Thank you. 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), and our 
website for more important information on school events.   Again, this is 
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community! 
 


